
NOTICE 
to customers of the 

BALD  MOUNTAI N  SEWER  S YSTE M  
 
The Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD) will be carrying out 
system upgrades from:  
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2024 
until FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2024 

 
PLEASE LIMIT ALL WATER USE DURING THESE DATES 

SUCH AS LAUNDRY, BATHING, ETC. TO THE BARE 
ESSENTIALS, AS WE’LL NEED TO MANAGE FLOWS TO 

COMPLETE THE WORKS. 
 
We realize this is an inconvenience and we truly appreciate your 
cooperation, as sometimes these situations cannot be avoided.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, please call 
the CVRD’s Operations Department at 250-746-2530. 


